
PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED PUBLIC LIBRARY CERTIFICATION RULE CHANGES 

March 18th, 2022, 10AM ET 

 Room 401Indiana State Library 

 

 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER AND INTRODUCTIONS 

The Public Hearing called to order by Ms. Laurel Setser at 10:00 am. Board members present were Mr. 

Tom Neuffer, and Mr. Joe Skvarenina. Also, present were, Jacob Speer, Director of the Indiana State 

Library. 

Others present were: 
Katrice Anders-Jordan, State Library 
Stephanie Asberry, State Library 
Kara Cleveland, State Library 
Jen Clifton, State Library 
Angela Downs, State Library 
Jamie Dunn, State Library 
Cherri Harris, State Library 
Michella Marino, Historical Bureau 
Sylvia Watson, State Library 
 
 

II. REVIEW OF PROPOSED CERTIFICATION RULE CHANGES 

 

The Review of Proposed Certification Rule Changes was presented for approval with 

flexibility. Mr. Neuffer moved and Mr. Skvarenina seconded: 

 

TO APPROVE THE REVIEW OF PROPOSED CERTIFICATION RULE 

CHANGES. 

MOTION Passed.  

 

 

 

III. PUBLIC COMMENT (LIMIT 5 MINUTES PER SPEAKER) 

 

There were no speakers 

 

IV.  

 

 

  

 

 


